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Norfolk Public Schools (NPS) is on a mission to ensure that all students maximize their academic potential, develop 
skills for lifelong learning, and become successful contributors to a global society. We believe Norfolk Public Schools 
is the cornerstone of a proudly diverse community with highly qualified teachers and staff dedicated to providing 
diverse teaching and learning opportunities for all students. 

 

 

January 14, 2021 
 

Statement on Norfolk Public Schools Decision on Winter Sports for the 2020 – 2021 Season 

 
After careful review of current health conditions and metrics within Norfolk and our region, the 

administration has made the difficult decision to cancel winter sports for the 2020-2021 season. 
The Scholastic Bowl, in which students are competing virtually, will continue. As always, the 
health and safety of our students and staff continue to be our top priority. Please 

visit npsk12.com for the most up-to-date information regarding instructional plans and athletics 
during this time. 
 

                                                                              ### 

mailto:kmatthews@nps.k12.va.us
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fnpsk12.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ckmatthews%40nps.k12.va.us%7Cf6ef6ef7fd394387088908d8b8272fac%7C0c3b3cb60d6a4d31b043f61fb69363d3%7C0%7C0%7C637461825723062765%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ZHLCCOobQVT%2BgGvLHg6EfZwvZ7UcunXzyBy49Fl%2BXmc%3D&reserved=0

